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We congratulate the chair on his election today and thank the International Bureau for 
preparing the papers for the meeting.  EPI welcomes the renewal of the sessions of SCP and 
looks forward to stimulating debates and sharing sessions of work and practice before and 
by the offices of contracting states. 


